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ORGANIZATONAL REPORTS FOR CPC - 2/16/2023 

 
GOOSEHILL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (GHPTG) 

 

PTG MEETING PRESENTATIONS 
 

o February 1, 2023- We had two presentations. The first one was by Mrs. Kim 

Sloan who presented on Environment Prints; teaching your child how to 

recognize words in their environment. The second presentation was on Anxiety 

and How to Help Your Child When it Manifest- presented by Monica Wells.    

 

EVENT RECAP 

 

o Pioneer Sports/Other After School Events-Pioneer sports started at the beginning 

of February and has been running smoothly. We are working on getting another 

session as soon as this one is over. Class will continue to be limited to 20 

students. Thank you to Tori Phillips for running the program this cycle! 

o We had an awesome 100 Days of School beginning with a great performance by 

the Kindergarteners that Parents were able to attend! The balloon arch was 

donated by the GHPTG. Students designed their own 100 Days of School T-shirts 

and wore them proudly. 

o The GHPTG also purchased supplies for First Graders to create their own 

Valentine’s Day Light Up Circuit Card. Parents were invited in to assist the 

students in making these cards and learn about some of the great STEAM 

activities. Thank  you to Ms. Urso for coordinating this activity.  

o SIT Book Club - SIT had their second Book Club Meeting on February 9th and 

discussed Chapter 3 of Spoiled Right, by Meghan Owenz, PhD. Thank you to 

Mrs. Cosme and Mrs. Schmid for leading this lively conversation.  

o Goosehill HEROS Initiative - Thank you to Ms. Katz class for celebrating our 

Nurse/Health Mrs. Gurtowski in January. Check out the front entrance bulletin 

board!  February 2023 will be celebrating The District Office. 

o The GHPTG purchased/distributed Valentine's Day cupcakes to the staff on 

February 14th. Thank you to Maggie Lovett for coordinating this event and 

Cynthia’s Custom Cakes for supplying the cupcakes.  

o Souper Bowl- February 15th we finished collecting soup for the Helping Hands 

Rescue Mission. 
 

Upcoming Events/Ongoing 
 

o The GHPTG is planning a Bingo Night for Kindergarten and First Grades for 

March 16th and March 30th, respectively (pending approval to use the HS 

Gymnasium). 

o Yearbook is being finalized, First grade photos are due by March 1.  Thank you to 

Lea Robertson and Abby Donadic for leading this collection. 
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o Pioneer Sports will continue for one last hurrah starting mid March! (Pending 

approval) 

o Cafeteria/Recess volunteer will continue again on March 1st 

o We are looking for GHPTG board members/Committee Chairs for the 2023-2024 

school year. A letter will go out shortly. Thank you to Sarah Heric for 

volunteering to be our Nominating Committee Chair. 

 

• Next GHPTG meeting is March 1st, 2023 at 9:30 AM 
 

 

 

LLOYD HARBOR SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (LHSPTG) 

 
RECENT EVENTS 

 
• Book Fair 

 

The Book Fair held on January 24th and 25th was a huge success! We would like 

to thank all the volunteers who helped make the fair successful especially Tracie 

Ingrasin, Stacy Mehlrose, Ally Meierhans, Yelena Palazzo and Kristin Winkler. 

 

• PTG Meeting 

 

On February 9 we had our PTG Meeting in Little Theater. 

 

• Brand new, limited edition Blue Ribbon shirts and other school store items were available 

for purchase.  

 

Mr. Monastero presented and facilitated a discussion on appropriate use of technology in 

school and internet safety at home.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

• 4th Grade BINGO Night: March 2nd.  Plans are underway and a Sign Up Genius was 

distributed to all 4th grade families.  

 

• Plans continue to form for: 

2nd grade Magic Night and the  

3rd Grade Talent Show in the Spring. 
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WEST SIDE SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (WSSPTG) 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

TALENT SHOW/ice cream social  

 

• Time change! March 3rd @ 6:30 for the whole school 2nd-6th grade 

• Chairing the event Jillian Milewski  

• Co chairs Kerri Albers and Anne Kahn 

• We could use some high school volunteers to help out at the ice cream social after the 

event  

• Mandatory rehearsal March 2nd at the PAC 

 
 

GAME NIGHT 

 

• March 5th @ 5:30pm for the whole school 2nd-6th grade  

• Chairing the event Megan James  

• Dinner will be served to the students at this event  

 
 

WEST SIDE RUN 

 

• MAY 7th 

• Business sponsorships  

 
Our community is fortunate to have many business owners, both big and small. Some 

may work for a local business that would like to support their local schools. 

 

We are reaching out to all of you to help support the WSS run this year, which will be 

held Sunday, May 7th. Money raised this year will be going towards a new scoreboard 

for the gym. 

  

*Business Sponsor amounts are $300, $600 or higher. 

*Business sponsor names go on the WSS Run T-shirt. 

 

• Family sponsorships  

***As always all families will be able to donate on a smaller scale and their name will be 

displayed on the board in the front of the school 
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CSH JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER GROUP (CSHPTG) 

 
Last month, the CSH PTG met with the BOE to thank them for their service and to discuss ideas 

and improvements that we would like to see implemented in the district.  In preparation for this 

meeting, the PTG reached out to the high school community asking for feedback.  Parents were 

thrilled to have their voices heard (while remaining anonymous).  We received such a great 

response that we met with the high school principals to discuss some of the ideas put forth by the 

parents.  As a direct result of this exercise, we already see changes at the high school.  A "Junior 

High Corner" was introduced into Mr Danbusky's newsletter this past Friday, highlighting junior 

high information and accomplishments of junior high students.  We were so pleased with the 

response from the community that we will be asking for feedback again at the end of the year.  

 

Our CSH PTG meeting was on February 7, in person and on zoom.  Zoom continues to be a 

popular option for our parents.  Ms. Gierasch and Ms. LaGattuta presented the 2022 State 

Testing Scores from 7th and 8th graders.   

 

Tickets are on sale for our 21st Annual Literary Luncheon.  We are super excited to announce 

this year's author- Nicole Stott.  Ms. Stott is a veteran NASA astronaut.  She will also be visiting 

the Jr/Sr High school to meet with some of our students.  Along with raffle baskets and silent 

auction items, we are also raffling off tickets to a Taylor Swift concert on Memorial Day 

weekend.  Raffle entries are on sale now, and you do not need to be present to win.   

 

Our Spring Apparel Sale is underway and will close on February 28.  We have hats, sweatshirts, 

and the famous white fleece! 

 

We are also putting together our Nominating Committee as a few positions on the Executive 

Board will be opening up at the end of this year. 

 

International Night is on Thursday, March 2.  This is an amazing community event filled with 

free food, fun, and flamenco dancers!!  We encourage everyone to attend this spectacular 

evening. 

 

Our next CSH PTH meeting will be Tuesday, March 14, and we hope to see everyone there! 

 

 

 

 

CULTURAL ARTS COMMITEE (CAC) 
 
GOOSEHILL: 

• Chris Soenpiet coming to do author/art program on March 6th 

 

LLOYD HARBOR: 

• Dave Ruch performed a Colonial America program for 4th graders on January 

10th 
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• Petra Puppets will perform a Math program for 3rd graders on February 28th 

• Academic Entertainment will do a Wacky Science Show for 2nd graders on 

March 14th 

 

WEST SIDE: 

• Academic Entertainment did a Virtual Music Technology program with 3rd-6th 

graders on January 26th 

• Nai-Ni Chen Dance Company will perform The Art of the Chinese Dance for all 

students on February 17th 

• Darren Sardelli will perform Laugh-A-Lot Poetry for all students on March 14th 

 

JR/ SR HIGH SCHOOL: 

• TheaterWorks performed Journey From The Dust for 8th graders on February 6th 

& 7th 

• AP Spanish Students will get a salsa lesson from Howard Dashkin on February 

14th 

• Flamenco Vivo will perform at International Night on March 2nd 

• CAC will also contribute additional funds towards International Night on March 

2nd for henna tattoos and sushi demonstrations/tastings 

• Nicole Stott will speak to some English and Art students on March 22nd prior to 

the Literary Luncheon 

 

 

FAMILIES OF THE COMMUNITY UNITED WITH SCHOOLS (FOCUS) 

 
No updates reported at this time. 

 

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION (SEPTO) 
 

• On Wednesday, 2/1 at 7 PM at the CSH Jr/Sr high Library was the SEPTO 

College Info Night. Mona Hecht, Dr Tina Smith and Kristen Razka gave an 

informative presentation to assist parents and students navigate the college 

admissions process as it pertains to different learning needs.  

 

• On Tuesday, 2/14 at 9:45 AM at the District Office boardroom, we hosted a 

presentation to help parents prepare for their student Annual IEP/CSE Meeting. 

 

• Please join us for a presentation about Growth Mindset with Deanna Latham, 

School Psychologist & El Fuller, Social Worker on Tuesday 3/7 at 9:45 AM in 

the District Office Boardroom 
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ARTS BOOSTER CLUB (ABC) 

 
No updates reported at this time. 

 

SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB (SBC) 

 
No updates reported at this time. 

 

CSH EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION 

 
No updates reported at this time. 


